
Report Card Conferences will be happening during the week of November 13-
17. 

"Families" are happening every month, where small groups of students from
across all grade levels work together on art projects. The "Families" are led

by our 8th grade students.

SONOMA  CHARTER
NEWSLETTER

FROM THE PLAYBOX1.

SPREAD THE LOVE
2.

Cluster 2 students did a great job
with their Improv Showcase led by
Mr. Cole. 

Cluster 3 will be preparing for their
sketch comedy performances for
Trimester 2.

Singers from the SF Opera recently
came to SCS to do a wonderful
performance that included many of
our students. 

VOLUME 3 
NOVEMBER 2023

Improv Showcase with Mr. Cole

WE NEED YOUR HELP MOVING THE HEARTS!
Please sign up on ParentSquare to help
move the hearts on a date (or two) in
November that is convenient for you.

Band 1: Hearts Signups - Grades TK/K & 8th 

Band 2: Heart Signups - Grades 1 & 7th  

Band 3: Heart Signups- Grades 2 & 6

Band 4: Heart Signups - Grades 3,4,5  



KEY DATES

Thank you to all of the parents who helped
with the Halloween / Day of the Dead
Carnival! 

It was a great success and the students
had a lot of fun.

Be on the lookout for a Harvest
Celebration in your classroom. Teachers
will specify any needed prepared foods,
plates, volunteering, etc that will make
your child's Harvest Celebration a success!

Our cluster 3 students
have been working on
sheet mulching the far

corner of our field, where
the garden will be. They
have been working hard

and doing a great job. It's
exciting to see the space

be transformed.

Friday 11/10: No School Veterans Day

Cluster 2 Movie Night: 11/17

Week of Nov 13-18: 1:15p Dismissal

Week of the 20th-24th: Thanksgiving break / No School

VOLUNTEER
OPPORTUNITIES

3.

4.

The Teddy Bear Tea will take place at the
beautiful Viansa Winery on Saturday,
December 2nd.

Ticket are on sale now! 

Sponsorship packages are available!
Contact Krissy Kyjovsky pto@scs.k12.ca.us
if interested!

 4TH ANNUAL
TEDDY BEAR TEA

5.

GARDEN
NEWS

https://scs.schoolauction.net/tbt2023/homepages/show
mailto:pto@scs.k12.ca.us

